
 

 

 

 

 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN 
No. TBPHP04-2021 

 

Date: April 22, 2021 
 

To:  All Kuriyama of America Piranha Sewer Hose Customers 
 

From:  Brad Smith, Sales Manager – Piranha Hose Products 

 Bob Glick, Product Specialist – Piranha Hose Products 
 

Re:  Most Wood Reels replaced by Plastic Reels 

 

 

 Due to overwhelming price increases in wood, we are moving most sewer hose assemblies that are 

available on Wood Reels to Plastic Reels going forward, in an effort to minimize cost.   

 

Current KOA Wood Reel (suffix = WR) stocked part numbers affected: 

HPBU-MM12X800WR  SPOR-MM16X400WR 

HPBU-MM16X500WR  SPOR-MM16X500WR 

HPBU-MM16X600WR  SPOR-MM16X600WR 

HPBU-MM16X800WR  SPOR-MM16X800WR 

 

 ** This will be occuring as a running change.  The wood reel part numbers and stock are available while 

supply lasts, but once depleted will be moved over to plastic reel.   

 

New KOA Plastic Reel (suffix = PR) stocked part numbers will be: 

HPBU-MM12X800PR  SPOR-MM16X400PR 

HPBU-MM16X500PR  SPOR-MM16X500PR 

HPBU-MM16X600PR  SPOR-MM16X600PR 

HPBU-MM16X800PR  SPOR-MM16X800PR 

 

 Stocked KOA part numbers of SPOR-MM16X900WR & SPOR-MM16X1000WR (at this time) will      

remain on a Wood Reel.   

 

** Wood reels will be available upon request, but subject to a quote based on the current cost of 

these reels. 



 

As was the case prior to this announcement, an up charge of $75 is available for customers wanting 

sewer assemblies on a Plastic Reel vs. Cardboard Reel. 

 

Please continue to refer to www.kuriyama.com for our latest product, crimping and swaging data 

updates!  If you have any questions, please consult your local Kuriyama of America, Inc. Representative or 

Customer Service at (847) 755-0360. 

 

   

Regards, 

   
Brad Smith    Bob Glick 

Sales Manager  & Product Specialist 
Piranha Hose Products  Piranha Hose Products 

    
 

http://www.kuriyama.com/

